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On April 19, 2012, the Commission issued a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in the above-referenced proceeding, Standards for Business Practices and Communication Protocols for Public Utilities, 139 FERC ¶ 61,041 (2012).  This errata notice corrects the totals for FERC-516 and FERC-717 in the table in paragraph 27. 


The Notice of Proposed Rulemaking is corrected as follows: 

At paragraph 27, the total for FERC-516 is corrected to “60”.  The total for FERC-717 is corrected to “126”.

Kimberly D. Bose,

Secretary.

